
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reprint of the photo was 

displayed at Lunch With 

Books by Jeanne Finstein of 

Friends of Wheeling and 

our guest, Andy Fraenkel. 

The reprint is now displayed on the 

window of the Wheeling Room be-

hind the reference desk. If you rec-

ognize any of the men or buildings 

in the photo, please ask for a sticky 

tag at reference and identify the 

person or building for us. Your 

help will be greatly appreciated. 

Read about the effort to recreate 

the photo on the next page. 






